
The Kimmy Duong Foundation 
Announces 

The Long Nguyen and Kimmy Duong Scholarship Program 
Southern CA - School Year 2024 - 2025 

With the substantial support from Mr. Uy Nguyen, CEO of Teletron, The Kimmy Duong 
Foundation is happy to announce our program The Long Nguyen and Kimmy Duong 
Scholarship Southern CA - School Year 2024 – 2025 
 
The program is for undergraduate students enrolled in the following five institutions:  
 
University of California LA (UCLA)      
Cal State Long Beach (CSLB) 
Cal Poly Pomona (CPP) 

University of California Irvine (UCI) 
Cal State Fullerton (CS_Fullerton) 
 

 
Eligible students must be Vietnamese-American US Citizens or US permanent residents: 

• Outstanding academic achievement, 
• Strong leadership potential, 
• A track record of service to the Vietnamese and American communities 
• Pride in their Vietnamese culture and heritage, 
• A passion to apply their academic background to create a better world, both in          
America and in Vietnam and 
• Accepting scholarships at the Scholarship Award Ceremony. 

Students should apply through “TheKimmyDuongFoundation.org”. Only first 100 applications 
will be accepted. Scholarships will be awarded for the school year 2024-2025.  

Each scholarship will be $3,000 annually (Diamond Prize), $2,000 annually (Gold Prize) 
or $1,000 annually (Silver Prize). The scholarship is renewable annually for up to 4 
years, for students who are pursuing a bachelor’s degree. 

 
For more details about qualifications and applications, please visit our web site:  

TheKimmyDuongFoundation.org 
https://thekimmyduongfoundation.org/portfolio/the-long-nguyen-and-kimmy-

foundation-scholarship-program-ca 
12/01/23-03/29/24: Public announcement of scholarship opportunity in 

various media.  On-line portal open for receiving 
applications 

 

03/30/24-06/30/24:  Review and Select candidate for interviews 
Saturday 8/03/24:  Scholarship Award Ceremony 

 

 


